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20th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
Thank you 
 
I’d like to thank you all for your support over a very busy term, and I hope you and your families all enjoy 
the break over Christmas.  
 
 
Last day of term 
 
A reminder that all students finish today, Friday 20th December at 11.50am for the Christmas break.  
 
 
Return to school 
 
Monday 6th January is an INSET day, therefore all students return to City Academy on Tuesday 7th January.  
 
 
Year 10 Mocks 

Year 10 students will be sitting mock exams in English, Maths and Science in January. Please see the year 
10 mock timetable for the second week of term in January 

 Monday   13/01 Tuesday  14/01 Wed  15/01 Thursday  16/01 

  English Language Maths Maths 
am  Paper 1 Paper 2 Paper 3 
09:00  01:45 01:30 01:30 
    
 

 Maths English Lit Combined Science 
pm  Paper 1 00:50 01:10 
13:20  01:30   
 
Thank you for all your support,  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Ben Tucker, Principal, City Academy 
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